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Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations. If the Department of Public Safety elects to implement this program, it is estimated to 
cost the Department $56,500  for staff and associated costs, plus $6,600 one-time set-up costs.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for individuals, businesses, or local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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